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The Erie Brewing Company has begun plans for the 15th Annual Beer on the Bay craft beer festival. 
The event is set for Saturday, July 27, 2024 at Highmark Amphitheater at Liberty Park off the 
Bayfront Parkway. Two tasting sessions are planned: 12:00-3:00pm and 4:00-7:00pm, when anxious 
beer lovers from near and far will race through the gates to get to your taps, ready to taste and try 
your delicious brews including new and rare specialty one-offs as well as old favorites! We expect 
record attendance this year! 


The event organizers will provide participating brewers with: 

⇒ Brewer Stipend! $250 Stipend 

⇒ Accommodations provided Saturday evening if you are traveling 200 miles or more 

⇒ Brewers Hospitality Tent—Unlimited access with food and refreshments available to you 

throughout the day 

⇒ Set-up assistance 

⇒ 10x20 area (1) 8 ft. table, (2) folding chairs and electric if needed 

⇒ Rinse Bucket/Water 

⇒ Ice 

⇒ Overnight Keg Storage 


Event particulars: 

⇒ Each brewer to bring at least 1/2 and 1/6 each of two beers for tasters 

⇒ Per the Port Authority, NO GLASS CONTAINERS OF ANY KIND INCLUDING BOTTLED 

BEER IS PERMITTED IN LIBERTY PARK. KEG OR CAN BEER FOR POURING ONLY. 
Inventory will be checked upon arrival 


⇒ Set up is from 8 to 10am July 27th. All vehicles to be removed from the festival area by 11am 
for the safety of our guests 


⇒ No one under 21 is admitted, Photo ID Required 

⇒ No Pets are permitted—no exceptions 

⇒ Additional details about the day will be forwarded closer to the event 

⇒ For more festival FAQs go to the website, www.eriebrewingco.com 

⇒ A portion of ticket sale proceeds benefits the A.N.N.A. Shelter 


For your convenience, we have enclosed the Brewer Registration form, or you can go to 
eriebrewingco.com where an online registration form can be submitted with the click of a button 
beginning March 15th! Space is limited so please complete and return the form or submit your 
online registration by April 15th. Any questions or concerns regarding brewer’s needs specifically, 
please contact event coordinator Jennifer Hausmann at Erie Brewing Company, 502-640-8220 or 
email jhausmann@eriebrewingco.com. 


Thank you in advance for your support of Erie Brewing Company and the A.N.N.A. Shelter

to help make Beer on the Bay 2024 the best yet! 


Erie Brewing Company


